In 2024, ChamberRVA is planning in-person conversations with our
federal representatives to explore current issues in Congress.

Mention in any program-related press releases

Opportunity to make brief remarks or introduce representative at two
events

Opportunity to make brief remarks or introduce representative at one
event

Verbal and visual recognition during the event

Logo featured on event page of website with linkage opportunity to
company website

Logo placement in specific event promotions, including invitation, targeted
email, social media posts (tag only), and newsletter (shared with over
10,000 subscribers monthly)

2024 SERIES SCHEDULE:

Rep. Rob Wittman, August 16, 2024




